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THURSDAY, JULY 13th, 2017 
 

WESTOBY ROAD 
 

 
Please be advised that the Town of View Royal will be paving the entire length of 
Westoby Road, and a short portion of upper Barker Road (both north of Thetis Lake), on 
Thursday, July 13th, 2017, from approximately 7:00AM to 5:00PM.  
 
Because of the narrow width of these roads, the paving equipment will take up the entire 
width, so Westoby Road, and the short portion of upper Barker Road, will be closed to 
vehicular traffic, as well as cyclists and pedestrians, on July 13th during these hours.  
 
The contractor carrying out this paving project is Capital City Paving Ltd. 
 
Emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have immediate access 
as required. Traffic Control Persons will be situated in advance of the work zone. 
 
Depending on available time later that day, pavement repair on a short section of 
Highland Road north of the Riverside Subdivision may also take place. Single lane 
alternating traffic will be in effect at this location.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please contact Capital City 
Paving Ltd. at (250) 652-3626, or the Town’s Engineering Department at (250) 479-
6800. 


